
*The State of Colorado’s Plastic Pollution Reduction Act (House Bill 21-1162) was passed in 2021 to reduce and mitigate plastic pollution in Colorado.

Starting January 1, 2023, Colorado 
law* requires retailers to charge a fee 
per paper and plastic checkout bag. 

Bring your 
own bag and 
skip the fee

The fee in the Town of Vail is 

$0.25/bag

Learn more at vailgov.com/kickthebaghabit


